
 

Page 1 of 2 
 

 

 

Temporary closure of footpath on the  

Pacific Highway between Fox Valley Road and 

Myall Avenue from 21 November 2021   

The NSW Government is funding improvements at intersections on the Pacific 

Highway at Redleaf Avenue, Coonanbarra Road and Fox Valley Road to ease 

congestion and improve traffic flow.  

From 21 November 2021 until late March 2022, we will temporarily close the footpath on the western 

side of the Pacific Highway between Fox Valley Road and Myall Avenue at Wahroonga. This will allow 

for stormwater drainage upgrades, new pavement construction and footpath works.  

The map below shows the section of footpath to be closed and pedestrian detour routes through 

existing walkways. We will make every effort to complete and reopen the footpath earlier than 

scheduled. 

 

 

Footpath closed between Fox Valley Road and Myall Avenue at Wahroonga 
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How will the work affect you? 

The existing footpath on the Pacific Highway will be closed and a pedestrian detour will be in place 

on the opposite side of the road.  

The pedestrian detour route includes safe pedestrian crossings at Ada Avenue and at Knox Grammar 

School, adjacent to 1610 Pacific Highway. There are also existing pedestrian walking tracks linking 

Myall Avenue with Walpole Place and Field Place. Access to properties will be maintained. 

For your safety, please follow the detour route outlined in the map and the direction of the signs. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and we appreciate the patience of residents, 

pedestrians and cyclists

 

Contact us 
 

If you have any questions please contact 

our delivery partner Ward Civil on 1800 897 

841 or projects@wardcivil.com.au. 

Contact us if you would like to receive 

project updates via email.  

For more information on Roads and 

Maritime projects, visit nswroads.work/t2w  

Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 

Our work schedule 
 

We will carry out work requiring the footpath 

closure between 21 November 2021 and 

March 2022, weather permitting.  

Our day work hours will be between 7am 

and 6pm Monday to Friday and Saturday 

between 8am and 1pm. Our night work 

hours will be from Sunday to Thursday 

between 8pm to 5am the next day. We will 

work up to five nights per week. 
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